Glenn Hegar Texas Comptroller of Public Accounts

April 4,2018

Ms. Connie Moreno
Comptroller

City of Floresville

1120 D St.

Floresville, Texas 78114-2232

Dear Ms. Moreno:

I am pleased to inform you that the City of Floresville has earned a Transparency Stars Award in
the area of Traditional Finances. Our website now displays your award status and the link you
submitted in your application. Enclosed is your Transparency Stars Award Certificate. You will

also receive a digital Transparency Stars seal you may post on your website.

Note that you are required to maintain and update your transparency content to retain your Star.
Comptroller staff will perform regular checks of your site.

Congratulations on your success in demonstrating exemplary efforts toward financial
transparency.

Sincerely,

Glenn Hegar

Enclosure

Comptroller.Texas.Gov 512-463-4444
P.O. Box 13528 Toll Free: 1-800-531-5441 ext: 3-4444
Austin, Texas 78711-3528 Fax: 512-463-4902




TransparenAcy Stars

The Texas Comptroller of Public Accounts

awards the City of Floresville the

Traditional Finances Star

for exemplary efforts in creating financial transparency around public services and spending
decisions. The Transparency Stars program recognizes local governments across Texas that are
striving to meet a high standard for financial transparency online. These efforts provide citizens

with clear, consistent information about public spending in user-friendly formats.
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